
           Davidson                        
HIGH SCHOOL 

 

Term 1 WEEK 9 (B WEEK) 
WEDNESDAY 26 MARCH 2025 

  
Runners Today:  Mikah Power & Makayla Sanders 
Runners’ tomorrow:  Zac Moran & Kai Simpkinson 

 
CAPA Council needs you! Are you passionate about the arts and helping our SOPA event get off the ground this year? 
Our CAPA council meets a couple of times a term and helps with all the fundraising and promotion required for our 
upcoming SOPA event. Our first meeting will be this FRIDAY lunch in the Band Room.  
Any students in Year 7-12 are welcome at attend and be part of this group for 2025. It is great for leadership and getting 
involved in whole school activities.  
 

ALL YEARS: Students are NOT to use the bus bay to park your E-Bikes, bikes or scooters at any time.  
Students must walk their bikes and scooters to and from any of the school gates, they are not to be ridden on the school 
grounds. Northern Beaches Council has contacted the school to remind students that E-bikes/scooters and bikes are 
NOT to be ridden on the artificial field at Lionel Watts. Mr Rule. 
 
ALL STUDENTS: The lift wells are out of bounds for ALL students during recess and lunch. The only students accessing 
the lifts have been given permission to do so. If you are using the lift, please exit the area once you have accessed the 
level you need.  
 
Under 14s and 16s Rugby 7s training will be on today on the school oval from 7:15-8:15am. Please bring a mouthguard 
and boots. Mr McNaughtan 
 
Year 9 will be having a short year meeting tomorrow for the last 15 minutes of Period 2 at the library steps. 
 
U15 Girls KO Soccer trial #2 Tomorrow at Recess. Please bring boots and shin pads and meet at the oval for a prompt 
start. 
 
All students: We are seeking helpers to get results from place to place at our athletics carnival in week 10 this term. This 
would suit students who don't plan on competing in many events. If you can help, come and see Mr McNaughtan in the 
PE staffroom. 
 
All students: The athletics carnival is on Thursday April 3 and all students competing on the day need a competitor 
number written on their hand. Numbers are up on the notice board outside the PE staff room so before the carnival 
please get your number and come to the carnival on Thursday with your number written on your hand. 
Any questions see Mr McNaughtan in PE. 
 
Evacuation Feedback – All students please complete the evacuation drill feedback form which will be found on your 
google classroom. Thank you for your feedback. 
 

All students: The school cross country carnival is a competitor only event that will be held in Term 2 on Thursday the 
8th of May. If you are in the under 13s-18s age groups and wish to compete you must sign up outside the PE staff room 
before the end of week 10 this term (Friday 4 April). 
 

Garden Care Morning - Davidson High - SATURDAY 29th March 8.30am – 10.30am 
A garden working bee is organised by a dedicated crew with school community volunteers, who have over the years, 
weeded and heavily mulched extensive areas, planted and established some amazing gardens within the school.  We 
would love your help to continue this!  Join qualified and experienced gardeners with weeding, pruning and mulching.  
Hand tools supplied (BYO gloves).  BYO thermos/tea/coffee if you feel like a cuppa! 
Meet at the Pound Ave Entrance. We will be working in and around the Eco Garden. 
We’d love to see you! 
 

LOST PROPERTY: - Shoes, Drink Bottles, Hats, Girls Leggings.  If not collected at end of term they are going thrown out.  
 

Now in the canteen: 
New in the canteen:  Chocolate Coconut Slice $2 and Mango Frozen Yoghurt $2 
The special tomorrow is Butter Chicken (please order to avoid disappointment)   


